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STATEMENT OF MARK BOROWSKI 
 

            Today the murderer of my sister, Lorry Ann, was released from prison. I 

am shaking at the thought that this murderer is walking free among us and without 

any legal restrictions, except those imposed by the Illinois Sex Offender 

Registration Act.   

 

            It makes me feel sick to my stomach that my mother and I feel that we need 

to constantly look over our shoulder and be concerned about any man who may 

resemble Thomas Kokoraleis.  

 

            I hoped that this day would never come, but unfortunately nothing more 

could be done to prevent his release.  

 

            Lorry Ann was my big sister.  She was my hero and my mentor and the best 

role model a brother could have. I will always miss her and never forget her. 

 

            She is our morning butterfly.  Every time we see a butterfly, we are 

reminded of her. 

 

            I am in full support of Ms. Allred’s suggested change in Illinois law 

concerning all victims’ families having a right to be afforded a no contact order 

against a sex offender who has victimized a family member, if a family member 

wishes to have such an order when a sex offender is released.   

 

            We plan to contact legislators to ask them to author and sponsor Lorry 

Ann’s Law to help family members of victims of sexually motivated crimes in the 

future.  

 

 

Mark Borowski (Brother of Lorry Ann Borowski) 

March 29, 2019 
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